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Pam Rees
 
Duluth Schools Head Start
 

2102 Blackman Avenue
 

Duluth, MN55811 

Dear Pam, 

Thank you for your request to the Family Service Collaborative of Southern St. Louis 

County to provide training and build staff capacity within Head Start. 

At the Board meeting last week, funding for the 2013-2014 year was approved for 
$16,175. We have developed a new matrix scoring method and I wanted to share some 
feedback for an improved proposal in the future: 

Good prevention and early intervention work 

More formal proactive plan to address racial and socio-economic issues 

A 2013-2014 contract will be forwarded to you in July. Thank you for building your 
capacity to serve young children in Duluth Schools. 

Respectfully, 

Edie Carr, Director 

"Improving the Lives of children and their families by working together 
. . 

to provide integrated 
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Duluth Head Start - ISO #709 / Project #13-10523/ PreK 
to Grade 3 Team Grant - Grant Approved 
noreply@salesforce.com [noreply@salesforce.com] on behalf of 
Northland Foundation Grants [grants@northlandfdn.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 10:28 AM 

To: pamela m. rees 

Attachments: FINAL FORM 2013 PreK to GrN1.doc (43 KB) ; Small App Award Letter - PN1.pdf (184 KB) 

Dear Pam Rees: 

Congratulations! The Northland Foundation has approved a grant 
for $2,500.00 to Duluth Head Start - ISD #709 for the PreK to Grade 3 Team 
Grant, project # 13-10523. The award letter, Agreement of Grantee, and ACH 
Credit Authorization Agreement for automatic deposits are attached. Please notify 
me should you have difficulty accessing the documents or if you need further 
information. 

Please use the attached grant final report, which is due on April 30, 2014. 

Regards, 

Carole Saylor, Grants Manager/Board Administrator 

Northland Foundation 
202 West Superio r Street, Suite 610 
Duluth, MN 55802 

p. 218-723-4040 ext. 213 I f. 218-723-4048 
carole@northlandfdn .org I www.northlandfdn.org 
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